
Friday 3rd November 2023 

Ruby Class News 

 

 

 

 

Dogs Trust 

Helen from Dogs Trust came into Ruby Class, with her toy dog Daisy, to teach us about how to 
behave around dogs we know and dogs we don’t know. We did some role play and learnt the 5 happy 
dog rules: 

If a dog is resting, leave it alone. 

If a dog is eating, leave it alone. 

Be quiet around a dog. 

Dogs don’t like hugs, they like strokes. 

If a dog has got your toy, tell an adult. 

 

DT 

We have been exploring mechanisms in DT. We have made 
moving pictures using different sliders and levers and we are 
going to choose our favourite type of mechanism to design 
and make an under the sea card with a moving picture on the 
front.  

 

Aquarium 

Next Tuesday we will be going to Bristol Aquarium for our school trip. Please pack packed lunches 
and water bottles in a suitable bag and remember to wear a coat. School uniform must be worn (not 
PE kit) but trainers can be worn instead of school shoes. Children do not need to bring book bags to 
school that day. 

 

Reading Raffle 

This term, we are introducing a whole school reading incentive. If a child reads 5 times a week, they 
will receive a raffle ticket to put into our class pot. At the end of term, a ticket will be pulled out and 
a reading trophy awarded to that child. The more weeks you complete your 5 reads, the more chances 
you have of winning the trophy! 

 


